
 

 

 
 

 

 

   St Alban’s School Parents & Friends  

 
 
Dear Parents, Friends and Families, 
 

PTA Update 

A belated welcome back and a big hello to all of the new starters.  We would like to thank you for all of your 
support in the last school year, even though sadly it was a little short.  We are so pleased with the new playground 
equipment for KS1 and are now working towards updating the KS2 area.  The PTA also paid for some more artificial 
grass in the KS1 area that unfortunately you have been unable to see just yet.   

 

This year will be difficult for the PTA to raise funds, so your support again will be greatly appreciated.  Any creative 
fundraising ideas that comply with current restrictions would be very welcome.   

 

Christmas Cards 

Your child should now have their sample card and an electronic order form will be sent shortly.  This year cards 
have been done in classrooms or as part of homework.  Last year we raised £720.00 from the Christmas cards so 
thank you to everyone who ordered, we hope you love this years designs just as much. 

 

Ordering  

 

PTA - Christmas Cards 

PTA email address: stalbanspta@yahoo.com  

October 2020 

Please carefully check your child’s details on the back of the sample card and make any amendments, if necessary, 
on the Amendments Section of the order form. 

 

To order your Christmas cards and/or gifts, please complete the electronic order form BY TUESDAY 3rd  

NOVEMBER. 

 

Once we’ve received your orders you will then receive a notification to pay for your order via School Money. 

 

Should you have any questions or problems, please email stalbanspta@yahoo.com.   

 

Thank you so much for supporting this project. 

 

Your PTA 
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